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Dear Director, 
 
Dear committee, 
 
I am convinced that greyhound racing should be immediately banned. With 
harmful drugs administered to the dogs, and 17,000 of them killed each year 
to support this cruel industry, it is completely unacceptable in our 
society. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Hansen 
 


